
2017 — Virginia Holmstrom, Executive Director of AB Women’s 

Ministries, Announces Retirement 

 
VALLEY FORGE, PA (ABNS 2/21/17)—Virginia Holmstrom, executive director of American 

Baptist Women’s Ministries (ABWM), has announced her planned retirement next year on 

March 1, 2018. ABWM President Angel Sullivan has appointed a Search Committee which 

hopes to hire a new Executive Director for the organization by late 2017.  Click here to read 

more. 
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